
 

FUND-RAISIN 

Next Friday, 26th April, each child will be given a little box of raisins to bring home. Why? 

Well, we will be setting every class a challenge to see who can raise the most money so 

that The Friends of Dothill Primary School can assist the school in purchasing resources that 

they need. The children will be encouraged to be well behaved and do small chores around the 

home or when visiting relatives. They can bring their boxes in each Friday to empty them into 

the class 'jar' which will allow them to see their class total so far...or they can keep their box 

until the final hand-in date of Friday 7th June. The class with the most participation will win 

their class a reward  

https://www.facebook.com/groups/462870690403053/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZUM8raYXutWFexDCNhMvlPGnkuqHYwXo-9brS3ql53vTdq0oAP-6ETCwr7NfvSrwlJyOlK1q0WhkA6o0bbSgC2Fko8elhxVw0Ea4-Q67QbcaOzDnGX7aEPPRyPsDh66IK3Y7lKg3yvAqS2ISWHQBT-SvQewE7IFYRtttBfAJfiXqw&__tn__=-UK-R
https://www.facebook.com/groups/462870690403053/?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZUM8raYXutWFexDCNhMvlPGnkuqHYwXo-9brS3ql53vTdq0oAP-6ETCwr7NfvSrwlJyOlK1q0WhkA6o0bbSgC2Fko8elhxVw0Ea4-Q67QbcaOzDnGX7aEPPRyPsDh66IK3Y7lKg3yvAqS2ISWHQBT-SvQewE7IFYRtttBfAJfiXqw&__tn__=-UK-R
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